Letters

Are you up for the Green Leaf Challenge?

Help the Province plant millions of trees

Dear Editor,

of our province this year, Ontario is launching the Green Leaf Challenge and encouraging people across Ontario to take part, help fight climate change and green their community. The government is challenging the people of Ontario to help reach its goal of three million trees planted this year by purchasing and planting a tree at home, participating in a community tree planting event or donating to have a tree planted on their behalf.

Get involved

You can find out how to get involved and track the progress toward the Green Leaf Challenge goal on our website at greenleafchallenge.ca.

The website lets you register trees on an interactive map of Ontario, connect with local tree planting resources and find out how to take

part in community events.

The website also has a tree counter, which will grow as individuals, businesses and organizations map where they planted their trees.

Ontario's Climate Change Action Plan supports tree-planting programs, including the government's commitment to plant 50 million trees across the province by 2025.

Since 2008, more than 4,000 landowners have planted 22.5 million trees, creating 12,000 hectares of new forest in communities across Ontario as part of the 50 Million Tree Program.

While the 50 Million Tree Program helps landowners with at least one hectare of land to plant trees, the Green Leaf Challenge is open to everyone.

Trees revitalize our lands, provide us with shade and enrich our air. Why not invite your family and friends to help you mark Ontario150 and make Ontario greener, starting with just one tree.

Kathryn McGarry, Minister Natural Resources and Forestry

Letters welcome

The Champion welcomes letters to the editor. Letters should be no more than 300 words. We reserve the right to edit, revise and reject letters. Letters must be signed with first and last name for publication, and the address and the telephone number of the writer included for verification purposes only. Email yours to editor@milton-canadianchampion.com or send by mail to 555 Industrial Dr., Milton, Ont., L9T 5E1.

SNAPSHOT



DREAMING OF THE DOG DAYS OF SUMMER: Hayley Mueller, 14, snapped this photo of family pet Piberious enoying the warm weather on Tremaine Road. Do you have a unique, interesting, fun or cute photo taken in Milton that you would like to submit to be considered for Snapshot? Send submissions (minimum 600 KB resolution) to editor@ mitoncanadianchampion.com or use the hashtag #MiltonChampion on Instagram. Please include the name of the photographer (for publication) and a description of the photo including the location where it was taken.



2017 MILTON CANADIAN CHAMPION | www.insidehalton.com